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THE GROUP HELD ITS QUARTERLY MEETING ON TUESDAY, DEC. 11/2001 AT STA. #5 AT 10:00 A.M.

- THERE WERE 31 PENSIONERS IN ATTENDANCE.
TREASURERS REPORT as of Oct. 31/2001 $1445.00
ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS GO OUT TR MR. AND MRS. BOB COBER 40yrs

LIBERTY HEALTH:  IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE YOUR FULL AMOUNT FOR YOUR PERSCRIPTIONS PHONE,
SUE CRANSTON 1-800-268-3763 EX. 30. SHE IS THE LIAISON OFFICER.
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77 THANKS TO ALL WHO ATTENDED THE REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE.

LAST ALARM NEIL McFADYEN o9yrs.
MEMBERS PAID RESPECT TO THE McFADYEN FAMILY.

Q00D AND WELFARE. VISITED GORD MILLER IN HOSPITAL AND WAS IN CONTACT WITH JACK SEELEY.

ARTICLE 6 NOMINATIONS FOR OFFICERS NOMINATED IN MARCH AND VOTED ON IN JUNE.
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ARTICLE 8 BYLAWS AND CONSTITUTION  CHANGES TO BE IN BY LETTER ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY AT
THE MARCH MEETING AND VOTED ON AT THE JUNE MEETING. TO BE IN THE MARCH LETTER.
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ACCORDING TO INFORMATION RECEIVED THE RAISE IN JANUARY WILL BE 2.6%

SPECAIL THANK YOU TO KEN DAWSON WHO REPRESENTED THE PENSIONERS IN NEW YORK CITY.
SANTA VISITED THE GROUP AND WAS WELL RECEIVED THANK YOU ?

MOVING PLEASE LET ME KNOW.

NEXT MEETING TUESDAY MARCH 12/2002 STA. #5 10.00A%

ON BEHALF OF THE EX. TO WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PROSPEROUS

A~ NEW YEAR. ) 7/7
/7 FRED MORSE
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